Timothy and Leandra Flawes Missionaries to Papua New Guinea

Dear Praying Brothers and Sisters,

January 2016

Thanks so much for your faithful prayers and support. Lord willing, we will be flying to Papua New Guinea in a few days on January 20th. Lord willing this Monday Tim will go to the PNG Embassy in Sydney to pick up Lydia's passport with her visa. The Lord gave us her Australian birth certificate, USA passport, and Papua New Guinea visa in record time. Please pray for for Lydia's health as she will be only six weeks old when we return. Please also pray for our family's adjustment as we settle back into ministry in PNG. Some nights we are rather sleep deprived, ha.

The Lord has blessed our time here in Australia in a great way. The Lord has given us wonderful opportunities for ministry. In turn the churches here have been such an incredible encouragement and blessing to us. Please pray for Tim as he preaches this Sunday morning.

Youth camp at Goroka Baptist Bible College will be in full swing when we arrive in PNG. Please pray for Bill and Lori Smith during this busy time. Please pray for the Lord to work in the hearts and lives of the young people as only He can do. It is an incredible opportunity to touch the lives of hundreds of young people. Youth truly are the next generation for the Lord.

Thanks for your prayers for the water purification system and the solar system for the Bible College. A 25 gallon per minute UV light for the Bible College is now on its way to PNG. The Lord has also been providing for the solar system. He opened the door to get an SMA solar inverter from a large solar distributor here in Sydney at an incredible price. It will be traveling with us on the plane to Goroka. We hope to be able to purchase the solar panels in the next couple months. Thank you so much for praying and giving to make these projects possible.



Thank you so much for the overwhelming number of Christmas cards and baby cards we received. We have been so blessed by you all. We are faithfully praying for you all!

For His glory, Tim, Leandra, and Lydia Hawes

Support: [0135701] ABWE PO Box 8585 Harrisburg, PA 17105 **Sending Church:** Temple Bible Church, Elizabethtown, PA **Contact:** www.disciplingpng.com - christservant.tim@gmail.com